
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Parent Voice is very important to us and is part of our self-evaluation framework that we use to plan the next 
steps on our journey. We are writing to you because we would like to know what you think about the school. 
 
If you are a registered parent or carer of a pupil at the school, you can tell us your views about the school by 
completing Ofsted's online survey, Ofsted Parent View, at: www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk. Ofsted Parent View 
asks for your opinion on some aspects of the school, including the progress made by your child, the quality of 
teaching, how the school deals with bullying and poor behaviour. It also provides a free-text box for you to make 
additional comments if you wish.  
 
How to use Parent View 

• Log in / Register  

• You need your email address and password for the simple log-in process. Just follow the on-screen instructions. 

• You will then be asked to fill in a ‘captcha’ before completing registration. This is where you read two words from 

the screen and enter them into a box. This is to prevent site misuse. 

• Ofsted will send you an email with a link to activate your log-in. 

• Ofsted has produced a screencast that demonstrates how to register and complete a survey on Parent View. This 

can be viewed on their website. 

 

Questionnaire 
There will be 14 questions to answer: 
 

1. My child is happy at this school.   

2. My child feels safe at this school.  

3. The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved.  

4. My child has been bullied and the school dealt with the bullying quickly and effectively.  

5. The school makes me aware of what my child will learn during the year.  

6. When I have raised concerns with the school they have been dealt with properly.  

7. Does your child have special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND)? (yes/no)   

a. My child has SEND, and the school gives them the support they need to succeed.   

8. The school has high expectations for my child.  

9. My child does well at this school.  

10. The school lets me know how my child is doing.  

11. There is a good range of subjects available to my child at this school.  

12. My child can take part in clubs and activities at this school.  

13. The school supports my child’s wider personal development.  

14. I would recommend this school to another parent.   
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You will be asked to select a response from one of the following: 
• Strongly agree 

• Agree 

• Disagree 

• Strongly disagree 

• Don’t know 

Use the ‘Next’ button to move to the next question. If you change your mind you can use the ‘Previous’ button to 
go back. Once you have completed all 12 questions, click on ‘Finish the survey’ and the questionnaire is 
complete. 
 
Once the survey has been completed, the results can be viewed by the senior leadership team at the school and 
any Ofsted inspector. Any personal details provided at the point of registration are stored by Ofsted, however, 
these are not shared with the school. There is an FAQ section on the Parent View website which will answer any 
questions that you may have. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Jibran Khalil 
Associate Assistant Principal 
Head of Upper School 


